## RSM's REPORT

As 1993 comes to a close, so too does my time as a soldier. I cannot think of any better way to end my military career than as RSM of such a fine Battalion.

There have been many highlights and achievements in the past two years and I am proud to have been a part of them. They will leave me with lasting memories.

A lot has been said about the state of the army today

but Infantry is lucky to be affected probably the least. There is still scope for advancement, but you must work hard for it. Maintain the standard, maintain the dedication, and maintain the pride you have in yourselves and your Battalion and you will achieve your goals.

I wish you and your families a happy Christmas and the very best for your futures.



Warrant Officer Class One D.L. Bennett.